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City of Wentzville News, Information, Important Dates and More!

Salute Our Troops Banners
Have you noticed our new banners around town? These banners, part of the 
Salute Our Troops program, were put up just before Memorial Day weekend to honor 
active-duty military, veterans and those who have made the ultimate sacrifice. 
To celebrate their service, the banners will be displayed on light poles along 
Schroeder Creek Boulevard and William Dierberg Drive until Veterans Day. 
The banner application for the 2025 Salute Our Troops program is now open. 
For more information, visit www.wentzvillemo.gov/SaluteOurTroops.

Rod Run Car Cruise
Join us on Aug. 2 from 6-9:30 p.m. along Pearce Boulevard. The event, presented by 
Harris Automotive and sponsored by the City of Wentzville, benefits the Substance 
Tobacco Alcohol Resistance Training program (S.T.A.R.T.). Questions? Please call 
Harris Automotive at (636) 327-4042.

Back-to-School Splash
The Wentzville Parks and Recreation Department and the Wentzville Fire Protection District 
are joining forces again to mark the end of summer and welcome the start of the school year 
with enthusiasm. Pre-registration is required by July 31 for free tickets, or tickets can be purchased 
for $5 at the door on the day of the event, subject to availability. For further details, please contact 
Parks and Recreation at (636) 332-9236 or visit www.wentzvillemo.gov/Tickets.
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Apply for a Facade Improvement Grant or Business Development Grant during our open
application period Aug. 1-31! Our grants can propel your business’s next project forward. 

Each year, the grant application period is open for the entire months of April, 
June and August. Learn more at www.wentzvillemo.gov/EDGrants.

Start Your Career with the City of Wentzville!
The City is currently hiring for a variety of positions — including positions at the state-of-
the-art Wentzville Rec Center (WREC)! View all the open full- and part-time positions and
apply at www.wentzvillemo.gov/Careers. 

Wentzville’s leadership is committed to being a regional destination, ensuring economic
vitality, providing industry-leading services, optimizing the City’s infrastructure and
being a safe, inclusive and engaged community. Wentzville employees serve an integral
role in integrating these five critical success factors into their everyday jobs. 

The City offers excellent benefits, including health, vision, dental, employer-paid life
insurance, long-term disability, a retirement pension, 13 holidays, two personal days,
vacation time, sick time, tuition reimbursement, employee assistance, a discounted
recreation center membership and much more! Complete an application for an
opportunity to join a work environment with a strong sense of place, potential for 
growth and resources for success. 
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Who to Call in Wentzville

St. Charles County Fair
The St. Charles County Fair is coming back to town — July 23-27! Enjoy carnival rides, fun games, a ventriloquist, a livestock 
show and so much more, all hosted at Rotary Park right here in Wentzville. To learn more, visit www.stcharlescofair.org.

Photography Contest
The City of Wentzville’s 2024 Photo Contest closes on July 31! This year’s theme is “History in Focus: Capturing Historic Downtown
Wentzville.” Participants can submit up to three amazing photos of Historic Downtown Wentzville that meet the contest guidelines. Entries
are due by July 31, with a public poll for voting in early August. First-, second-, and third-place winners will be featured in the fall City
newsletter and displayed in the City Hall lobby for the rest of 2024. For contest guidelines and submissions, visit
www.wentzvillemo.gov/PhotoContestGuidelines. 

Golf Carts in Wentzville
Please remember to drive safely in residential areas, especially when using golf carts. Here are the key rules for owning and operating golf
carts in Wentzville:

Golf carts are allowed on City streets with a speed limit of 25 MPH or less, or when crossing streets with a speed limit of 35 MPH or less.
Drivers must be at least 16 years old and hold a valid driver’s license.
Golf carts must have a parking brake, rearview mirror, VIN number and seat belts for rear-facing seats.
Avoid driving golf carts on sidewalks, multi-use trails, paths or walkways unless designated.
The maximum speed limit for golf carts is 20 MPH.
Use lights and reflectors, including a front-facing headlamp and rear-facing red lamp, when driving at night.

Remember to follow these rules to ensure the safety of yourself and others on the road. Thank you for helping to keep Wentzville safe.

Use these phone numbers to contact the City of Wentzville department or local agency you need to reach. For emergencies that
require immediate attention, please call 911. To report a concern online, please visit www.wentzvillemo.gov/ConcernCenter.

Building Permits
(636) 327-5101, Opt. 2

Hospital
(636) 327-1000

Post Office
(636) 327-3550

Street Light Outage
(636) 639-2045

Trash/Recycling
(636) 639-2049

Business Licenses
(636) 327-5101, Opt. 5

Chamber of Commerce
(636) 327-6914

License Bureau
(636) 445-5053

Library
(636) 332-8280

Report a Pothole
(636) 639-2121

Nonemergency Police Line
(636) 327-5105

Wentzville
School District
(636) 327-3800

Stray Animals
(636) 327-5105

Submit a Crime Tip
(636) 639-2180

Stormwater Concern
(636) 639-2121

City Hall
(636) 327-5101

Fire/Police Emergency
911

Tall Grass or Weeds
(636) 639-2121

Municipal Court
(636) 639-2193

Parks and Recreation
(636) 332-9236

Traffic Signal or 
Sign Concerns 
(636) 639-2121

Utility Billing
(636) 639-2155

Trash/Water/Sewer 
City of Wentzville (636) 639-2155

Electric
Ameren: (800) 552-7583 
Cuivre River: (636) 695-4700

Gas
Ameren: (800) 552-7583 
Spire Energy: (800) 887-4173

Utility Setup

Extra Patrol and Vacation Checks
Are you planning a summer vacation? If you plan to take a vacation for a few days, a week or longer, WPD can keep
watch over your house while you relax on your trip. The Police Department provides vacation checks FREE of charge
to residents within Wentzville city limits. To take advantage of this great service, complete the Vacation Check
Request form at www.wentzvillemo.gov/VacationCheck.

Did you know that WPD also provides increased patrols for a requested area due to increased traffic problems or
suspicious activity? If you need this service, please complete the Extra Patrol Request form at
www.wentzvillemo.gov/ExtraPatrol.


